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RE:  ESPS Manuscript NO: 1685 

 

Dear Dr. Ma: 

 

Thank you for your letter of February 6
th

, 2013 regarding our manuscript entitled “Ranibizumab 

in Diabetic Macular Edema,” and for giving us the opportunity to revise our paper. We were 

appreciative of the thorough and positive review from the reviewer and found the suggestions of 

the reviewer to be insightful and very helpful. Please, see below for a description of how we 

addressed each of the issues brought up by the reviewer. We respectfully ask that you consider 

this revised version of our manuscript for publication in World Journal of Diabetes. 

 

 

Major Points: 
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1. A section about adverse events in randomized trials should be added. 

 

Agree. Sections addressing this important topic were added to the text and are highlighted in 

yellow. 

  

2. The reviewer understands that numbers about cardiovascular events are low but there 

remains a concern about strokes as outlined in the FDA Briefing book for the 0.5 dose 

which should be mentioned. 

 

Agree. We discuss this important point in the text; this addition is also highlighted in yellow. 

 

3. The reviewer understands that bevacizumab will be discussed elsewhere in this review 

series. However, I believe that it would be helpful to discuss some comparative effectiveness 

data here as well. 

  

Agree. We added a brief section discussing the comparison of bevacizumab to ranibizumab as 

requrested. This section is also highlighted in yellow. 

 

4 .  A few typos: p3, 8th line from the bottom: remove ?a“ 50%; p6, second paragraph: 

…that was FDA approved… (that was is there twice) 

 

 

Agree. Thank you for pointing these out. These errors were addressed. 

 

 

We have also updated the text to include the most recent data from the DRCR.net and we 

have addressed the editorial issues pointed out in your review of the manuscript. 

 

We feel the additions we have made to our manuscript address the issues brought up by 

the reviewer during the initial review. We therefore respectfully request that you consider the 

enclosed revised manuscript for publication in World Journal of Diabetes. 

 

 

Thank you very much, 

 

 

                              Sincerely, 

    

 

     Akrit Sodhi 
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